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July 30, 2003

In the news release, Webcast Alert: Halliburton Co. (NYSE: HAL) Announces 2003 Second Quarter Conference Call Webcast, issued yesterday, July
29, by Halliburton Company over PR Newswire, we are advised by the company that the contact phone number for Cedric Burgher should read
"713-759-2688" rather than "713-676-4608" as originally issued inadvertently. Complete, corrected release follows:
Webcast Alert: Halliburton Co. Announces 2003 Second Quarter Conference Call

Webcast

HOUSTON, July 29 /PRNewswire-FirstCall/ -- Halliburton Co. (NYSE: HAL) announces the following Webcast:

     What:     Halliburton 2003 Second Quarter Conference Call


     When:     07/31/03 @ 10:00 a.m. Eastern


     Where:    http://www.firstcallevents.com/service/ajwz386630090gf12.html

     How:      Live over the Internet -- Simply log on to the web at the

               address above.


     Contact:  Cedric Burgher

               Vice President Investor Relations

               (713) 759-2688


Halliburton, founded in 1919, is one of the world's largest providers of products and services to the petroleum and energy industries. The company
serves its customers with a broad range of products and services through its Energy Services Group and Engineering and Construction Group
business segments.

(Minimum Requirements to listen to broadcast: The Windows Media Player software, downloadable free from http://www.microsoft.com/windows
/windowsmedia/EN/default.asp and at least a 28.8 kbps connection to the Internet. If you experience problems listening to the broadcast, send an
email to webcastsupport@tfprn.com .)
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